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Comments: | find it to be a bit of a stretch to consider a Quonset hut established in the 1960's to be of historical
significance. In keeping with the spirit of a wilderness area it should, ideally, be allowed to return to the earth
from which it came, in its own time, on the land upon which it stands. This would, of course, require some
monitoring to ensure it presents no danger to resident wildlife or visitors. If it is determined that the safest option
would be to remove it, this should be done in as "gentle" a manner as possible without the use of motorized
vehicles or helicopters. If the decision is made to employ horses or donkeys to pack materials in and/or out,
great care must be paid to the weight they carry, the hours they work, temperature restrictions and access to
sufficient fresh water and high quality food.



